Hillel at Alfred plans High Holy Days observance
9/14/04

Hillel at Alfred has announced its 2004 schedule for High Holy Day Services on the Alfred University campus and at
Temple Beth El in Hornell. Hillel at Alfred will sponsor an erev Yom Kippur dinner at 4 p.m. on Friday, Sept. 24, at
Susan Howell Hall on the AU campus. Kol Nidre will follow at 5:45 p.m. at Temple Beth El.Morning services will be
held on Saturday, Sept. 25, at Temple Beth El at 9 a.m. Concluding services will take place that evening in Howell
Hall at 5 p.m., with a Break Fast meal to follow.The Sept. 24 dinner is $5 to members and $10 to non-members.
Reservations from the dinner must be made by Monday, Sept. 20. The Sept. 25 Break Fast meal is free to members of
Hillel and $10 to non-members.New members may join Hillel at Alfred for $25. Benefits of membership include
reduced rates at Sunday brunches, the Passover Seder, and other Hillel activities. Checks for membership and dinners
should be made out to Hillel at Alfred and sent to Larry Greil at the Olin Building, Alfred University, Alfred, NY
14802 or to Barbara Greil at Hinkle Memorial Library, Alfred State College, Alfred, NY 14802.For more information
about Hillel at Alfred, contact Larry Greil (Home: 587-8694; Work: 871-2885; E-mail: fgreil@alfred.edu) or Barbara
Greil (Home: 587-8694; Work: 587-4313; E-mail: greilbj@alfredstate.edu).
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